
 
 

Date: 28.11.2022 

 

TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN 

I am writing this letter of work experience for Mr Bhrigu Bagga (DOB: 20/04/1998, Passport Number: 
S099082) 

He worked in the capacity of Executive Advisor & Manager- Team USA for the Global Power Cricket 
League, Season 1 (2022-23). In his role he was responsible for entire operations of Team USA, day to 
day communications and media outreach of the tournament as well.  

I can confirm that Mr Bagga is a self-driven individual and works well as a part of a large team.  

He fulfilled his role with due diligence and was well organised in the tasks assigned to him and the 
reportage pertaining to it.  

I wish him all the very best for all his future assignments. 

 

Yours Sincerely 
Ms Kanthi D Suresh 
 
 


